
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             LaSPDG is a federal grant of the Louisiana Department of Education funded by Office of Special Education Programs 

Webinar Wednesdays 
The Louisiana State Personnel Development Grant (LaSPDG) is hosting a series of webinars in February/March 2015.  All 
webinars will begin at 10:00 am. The topics include:  
*February 4 - Data Based Decision Making | Triangulating of Data to Measure Implementation of SPDG Focus Areas 
*February 11 - Culturally Responsive Practices | Addressing Discipline: Data, Polices & Practices 
*February 25 - Inclusive Practices- | Keeping it all Together: The Importance of Using Student Data Binders for Students  
                                                          with Disabilities 
*March 4 – Family Engagement | Connecting the Dots:  Linking Family Engagement to Student Learning 

For more information on a particular webinar in this series, please see the additional flyers for each event.                         

Data Based Decision Making:                                    
Triangulating of Data to Measure Implementation of SPDG Focus Areas 

 Presented by Monica Ballay 

Goal: Use several data points (Quality Indicator, Identifiers of Practice, SPP Indicator) to 
measure the implementation and outcomes of Family Engagement, Inclusive Practices, 
and Cultural Responsive Practices 
 
Objectives: 
•Utilize data to make data-based decisions 
•Gain knowledge of Identifiers of Practice (IoP) 
•Gain skills on how to triangulate multiple data points to assess focus area outcomes 
 
Target Audience: District level staff, pupil appraisal, school level staff and educators, and 
family facilitators 
 
Expectation:  After attending professional development training, the participants will 
redeliver and share information with district and school staff.    

How to access the webinar: http://connect.lsu.edu/dbdmfeb2015/ 
When prompted on the Adobe Connect screen, select to “Enter as a Guest” and enter 
your first and last name along with the name of your district/LEA.  Then select “Enter 
Room”.  You will then be connected to the webinar.            

 NOTE:  You will need to test your computer compatibility with the Adobe Connect Software PRIOR to logging into the webinar.  
Depending on your computer capabilities, you may be prompted to install additional add-ins so that you can participate in the webinar.  
Please allow yourself additional time to complete this crucial step in the webinar process.  Use the link below to test your computer: 
http://connect.lsu.edu/common/help/en/support/meeting_test.htm  
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